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On Monday evening, the Chamber Choir had a 

fabulous time singing with the Bach Choir, 

conducted by David Hill at Westminster 

Cathedral Hall. They had great fun singing a 

variety of carols and showed off their musical 

ability and knowledge! Once the singing had 

finished, they got to listen to a brass band play 

carols outside! A very festive evening! 

 
Sporting news: 
Congratulations to Tabby and Lauren in Y6, who 
have recently signed for the girls’ ‘emerging 
talent centre’ squad at Brentford Football Club. 
What an achievement!  
 

 
Extra-curricular clubs:  
East Sheen are currently offering 49 extra-
curricular clubs! Please click here, to look at the 
list of next term’s clubs and see if there is 
anything that your child would like to try. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to R, D, R and F who were awarded a 
gold disc for completing their ‘Project Epic’ in 
M-Tech club. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Helping Hands Award: 

 
A in 6H was awarded with the 
Helping Hands award this 
week, for always offering to 
help and holding doors open 
for other children and staff 
members. Thank you, Aiza! 

 
Sports Star: 
This week our 
Sports Star is S, for 
excellent skills 
shown and 
developed in P.E. 
lessons. 
 
 
 
Notices and reminders: 
ESPS is committed to protecting the privacy 
and security of personal information. This 
privacy notice describes how we collect and use 
personal information about pupils, if you would 
like further information, please click here. 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance and absence:  

A reminder that attendance is crucial for a child to succeed at school. Please note that the school gates 
open at 8.40 and children must be lined up to start school by 8:50. Thank you for your ongoing support 
with this. 
Well done to classes RC, 2B, 2N, 3G and 6T who all got over 97% attendance last week. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://eastsheen-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/hpage_eastsheen_richmond_sch_uk/EdWhlzirItNJvl1otPEAJvwBZed215b0VFn4bKafN5bIkQ?e=jXa5X1
https://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=11297&type=pdf

